
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF DATE CHANGE FOR DRAFT NUNAVUT LAND USE PLAN PRE-HEARING 
CONFERENCE 

NEW DATE 
September 27 and 28  (and September 29 if necessary) 

Iqaluit, Nunavut 
Cadet Hall 

 
Date: August 19, 2016   
 
Please be advised that due to the unavailability of critical Commission resources the Commission 
is postponing the in-person Pre-Hearing Conference, originally scheduled to begin August 29th, to 
September 27 - 29. A new notice and new agenda will be circulated in the days to come.  We 
apologize for any inconvenience. 
   
For a copy of the Rules of Procedure for Public Hearings and Public Reviews, to review the public 
record of proceedings, or for other related information, please contact:  

· Brian Aglukark at aglukark@nunavut.ca; or at 
· Nunavut Planning Commission, P.O. Box 419, Arviat, Nunavut, X0C 0E0; Phone: 867-857-

2242 | Fax: 867-857-2243 | Website: http://www.nunavut.ca . 
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